
Docket No. 50-400
License No. HPF-63
EA 91-076

AUG 88 199$

Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Lynn W. Eury

Executive Vice President
Power Supply

Post Office Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gent'lemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated August 16, 1991 and

your check for $ 50,000 in payment for the civil penalty proposed by NRC in

a letter dated July 23, 1991. Your corrective actions will be examined

during future inspections.

S incerely,

Original Signed By

Edward Baker
Edward Baker, Deputy Director
Office of Enforcement

cc: S. Ebneter, RII
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